
BRITANNIA 
NEWS 

Weekly Newsletter 
14.12.2018 

Issue 13 
9 

YEAR 3 ENJOYING THEIR BIKEABILITY LESSONS 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

DEC 

16th Carol Service 

17th Year 1 & Year 2 Nativity, 2.00 
p.m. 

18th Reception Christmas Play, 
2.00 p.m./Year 1 & Year 2 
Nativity, 6.00 p.m. 

19th Pantomime in school/Years 5 
& 6 Christmas Party 

20th Christmas  Lunch/Years 3 & 4 
Christmas Party 

21st 9.00 a.m. - Gold Book 
Assembly /EYFS and KS1 
Christmas Party 

19th Year 6 Leavers Assembly, 
2.15 p.m. 

25th Year 4 Class Assembly/Year 
3B & 3H Trip 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR 

Mon KS1 Zumba 

Tues KS2 Streetdance 

 
 

Britannia CP School 
T: 01706 874447 
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 SPORTS NEWS PUPIL VOICE 

By:  Lucy and Leo,  Year 6 
 
On Thursday some members of Years 4, 
5 and 6 went to watch an incredible 
performance of Dr Dolittle. 
 
The actors were amazing, the main 
character was the man who plays Mr 
Weasley in Harry Potter. 
 
It felt like  you were inside the TV! 

SCHOOL NEWS 

 
CHRISTMAS FAIR 
Many thanks for all the donations from families and friends towards our Christmas Fair  and 
to the PTFA and  staff for all their help.  A special thanks also to raffle prize suppliers: 
Lucardo, Amy Louise Nails and Beauty and AV Solutions. 
 
CHRISTMAS CAROL CONCERT 
Please join us at the Carol Concert at Central Methodist Church on Sunday 16th December at 
3.00 p.m.  This will be a wonderful afternoon full of songs, stories and readings which will be 
followed by food and drinks. 
 
YEAR 1/YEAR 2 NATIVITY – PRICKLY HAY 
Next week is the KS1 performance . For those watching in the afternoon, you will be able to 
take your child home at the end of the concert.  For the evening performance children will 
need to be back at school no later than  5.45 p.m. so that they can be changed and ready to 
start at 6.00 p.m.  Can you please collect your child from the classroom at the end of the 
performance. 
        
GOLD BOOK ASSEMBLY/ARTIST OF THE TERM 
Our next Gold Book Assembly is on Friday 21st December at 9.00 a.m. 
 
CHRISTMAS PARTIES 
Christmas parties are next week and on the day of your child’s party they may wear their 
own party clothes.  Please make sure that children wear sensible shoes and are wrapped up 
warm as they will still be outside at playtime.  Thank you.  
 
 
 
 
                                                            

 
A group of children from Years 5 and 6 
took part in a Dodgeball Competition at 
Fearns Community Sports College this 
week. 
 
They represented the school really well 
and came joint fourth.  Well done! 
 
Year 3 took part in Bikeability this week 
and despite the cold weather had a 
brilliant time. 


